
Hello Victory Parents and Guardians,  

Prince William County Public Schools is introducing new features to the parent controls 

for library materials within PWCS’ library management system. 

Starting the week of April 27, parents will receive notifications about the student 

selected library materials checked out, returned, or renewed by their student that day. 

These emails will be sent automatically to the primary parent/guardian email address, 

ensuring you stay informed about your student’s reading activities. This feature will be 

activated for all PWCS students. 

  

Please visit the Parent Library Controls webpage for more information. 

 

https://www.pwcs.edu/departments/library_media_programs___research/parent_library_controls

